
SYRESHAM GEMS 

We regrouped in March, starting off with a very successful social evening with a good mix of new 

and standing members, who shared drinks, nibbles and quite a few laughs whilst introducing 

ourselves and discussing the origin and framework of the club and what we are look for from the 

club in the future. 

Our second meeting, although a little depleted due to covid and holidays was very good. Keith 

Westcott, with the aid of a host of projected photographs, told us about his passion for History, 

Archaeology and Detecting, all based around him finding The Broughton Castle Hoard and 

subsequently discovering the nationally important Roman Villa at Broughton Castle. Next month 

Wendy Wesley will be returning to help us produce our own stunning flower arrangements, followed 

by many more interesting and active events. 

Watch out for details posted in the shop. If you want more information contact 

judithshaw10@btinternet.com or just come along to one of our meetings on the second Wednesday 

of each month. 

Judith Shaw 


